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Newsletter September 2021

Dear colleagues,

We hope you had a good summer and a well-deserved rest. The EuroTab
Council (ETC) wishes to welcome our community with our first Newsletter after
the summer break.

COVID 
Covid had a strong impact in our countries and our work.  As we continue to
monitor the effects of the global pandemic, we are happy to see the slow return
of in-person workshops. We hope for a better situation in the time to come and
are pleased to address you in an optimistic mood around our method.

Applications
The large number of applications for EuroTAB now is also good news and
provides hope for the continuation of the Feldenkrais Method. This goes for
both assistant trainer, trainer and training, which keeps ETAB busy.  Earlier this
year ETAB were surprised to find that we recently received more applications
than other TABs.
 
There has been concern for the aging population of training staff and
practitioners, even though in September 2021 a new Feldenkrais Training
Program in hybrid format started at Feldenkrais Institut Wien under the

https://mailchi.mp/f9347e61b4b7/newsletter-march-18998307?e=84fde9a329


guidance of Educational Director Donna Ray. The training program is almost
fully booked with a young international group of participants from 17 different
countries. Among them are participants from countries like India, Finland and
Bulgaria.
 
Assessment tool feedback
ETC is still waiting for feedback from Guilds.  From what we have seen this far,
we have managed to raise awareness around the Tool.  This was done by the
help of the digital workshop held in April with invitation to participate to all
Guilds in ETC.  It was an intro to the Tool, a first step which resulted in an open
discussion and relevant questions from the Guilds.  We still lack feedback from
some of the Guilds. The feedback will be dealt with in our General Assembly in
November and always in dialogue with the Guilds, we will come up with how to
proceed with the Tool. 
Those Guilds that have not provided feedback yet, please provide this as
soon as possible, no later than November 3rd.

All our best wishes for a good fall season!

Your ETC

Persons in charge of this newsletter: Beth-Karin Danielsen (Norway), Angélique
Pradier (France), Lola Bernal (Spain) and Julia Kirchner (Office Manager).
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